
Dear. Mr. Tounget, 
 
Thank you for your time and effort leading the IRCR  in the re-districting process.  I'm sure that it's been both 
rewarding and thankless, but please know that many people appreciate your work.  As the process is coming to a 
conclusion, I want to voice directly to you my husband's and my hope that our neighborhood, HPBW is grouped in 
a district with other Central Austin neighborhoods which more closely align with our issues of concern than do the 
more recently developed neighborhoods to the north and west of us. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bev Vandegrift 


